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2nd April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
INSET Day Tuesday 22nd April 2025 
 
As part of our commitment to Year 11 and the successful delivery of your child’s GCSE results, please be 
aware that a full program of lessons will be delivered during the upcoming INSET day on 22nd April, just for 
Year 11 students. Students will have bespoke timetables to best support them with their up-and-coming 
GCSE exams.   
 
Attendance is imperative, as all contact with teachers at this point will support students to meet NEA 
deadlines and feel organised and equipped for their GCSEs. Please also be aware, the first GCSEs will start 
8 school days following the Inset day.  Further guidance in the build up to the GCSEs can be found on the 
school website, including the information pack and revision pack students received last Wednesday. 
Following this if you have any further questions, do not hesitate to contact the Year 11 team at: 
classof2027@avonbourneacademy.org.uk  
 
Points to note:  

• Students should arrive at 08.30am to the Sports Hall as usual. 

• Students will need to bring their PE kit to school.   

• Students should wear their full uniform and bring their equipment in the normal way. 

• Food will be available in the canteen for students at break and lunch time.  

• Buses will be running as normal. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the school and your child’s education.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sam Lanahan 
Assistant Principal 
Year 11 Raising Standards Lead 
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